
 

 
January 11, 2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
LPTV Station KJOU-LD has recently experienced some transmitter and antenna system problems 
which require the substitution of a different transmitter and antenna system.  The substitution of a 
different antenna and transmitter results in a different antenna pattern and a reduction of ERP to 210 
watts.  While this is a temporary situation, KJOU-LD is also implementing and commissioning 
equipment for its construction permit  with file #0000203905.  So it is believed that the STA may be 
needed for a few months until the construction permit is completed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
President 

Greg Best  
Consulting,  Inc. 

16100 Outlook Avenue 
Stilwell, KS 66085 
816-792-2913 


